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TESOL Convention Preparations

The Teaching English Abroad/Special
Interest Group (TEA/SIG) of TESOL,
in preparing for the March, 1980 TESOL
Convention in San Francisco, seeks infor-
mation from researchers and teachers out-
side the United States. Researchers overseas
are asked to submit abstracts of their re-
search to TEA/SIG even if they do not plan
to attend the convention. Teachers overseas

needing ideas to improve their teaching in
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difficult circumstances may submit to
TEA/SIG ‘their pedagogical problems with
a description of their teaching situation
(materials used; number, level, and age
of students, type and purpﬂse of mstruratmn
etc.) Cnrrespﬂndence should be addressed
to Dr. Lin Lougheed, Education Develop-
ment Center, 55 Chapel Street, Newton,
Massachusetts, 02160 1UJ.S.A.





